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Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                     18th September 2018

We are excited to announce that FONES will be holding an ‘Autumn Movie Treat’ for North Elmham School pupils on Friday 12th October 2018, in the school Hall, 3.15pm until 5.15pm. This event will be available to all year groups and we hope to see as many of the children as possible. 
Our ‘Autumn movie Treat’ comprises of a after School cinema style experience, where the children will be viewing a popular film, ‘CoCo’. There will be soft drinks and cinema style snacks for the children, which will include popcorn, sweets, juice cartons and bottled water. 
Venue: School Hall
DATE: Friday 12th October 2018
TIME: 3:15pm until 5.15pm
                                                                                            [image: See the source image]
The cost of this is £3.00 and if you would like your child/children to come to this after school treat please complete and return the slip in a clearly marked envelope, ‘FONES Movie TREAT’, to the school office, by Monday 1st October 2018 at the latest, so that snacks and refreshments can be purchased in good time. Thank you!
Thank you for your continued support with our FONES events. We look forward to seeing as many children as possible. 
Sharon Phillips (Chair)

*Please note, important date for your 2019 diary*
‘Family Fun Festival’
Saturday 6th July 2019    -    4pm till 8pm
More details to follow later.

FONES ‘Autumn Movie Treat’ – Friday 12th October 2018   3:15pm until 5:15pm

Child’s Name 

Class/Age of child

I have enclosed payment of £_________________ (cash or cheque, made payable to FONES please)

Any allergies/other information we need to be aware of:
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